
 
10/4/2020 

Hey Band! 
 

1. Welcome to hybrid learning. 
a. Please bring a lock, all band students must have their own locker. We will checkout lockers 

during ensemble classes this week. You can store your instrument in the band room until your 
ensemble class period. Please take your instrument home daily as custodial staff will be spraying 
a sanitizing mist into lockers each evening. 

b. Bring a water bottle to school, the drinking fountains are shut down but the drinking fountains 
with water bottle spouts are still operating. 
 

2. Band Lockers: 
a. All band students will checkout a locker this year and all band belongings must live in the locker 

when not in use. There will be no instruments and/or cases and personal belongings left on the 
floor. 

b. Students may not share a locker, and must use the smallest possible locker to accommodate your 
instrument(s). 

c. You must bring a master lock (or similar size/style) for your band locker. We will checkout 
lockers during class next week.  

d. District personnel will be spraying a sanitizing mist throughout the school daily. Do not leave 
belongings in your band locker that could be damaged by a sanitizing product.  

e. Regular lockers are not being checked out. You may not use your band locker for items unrelated 
to band.  

 
3. See the COVID Band Procedures document Miss K created for details on materials, class structure, etc. 

 
4. A very special thank you to the team of amazing volunteers for creating instrument covers! 

a. Burgesser Family 
b. Deba Family 
c. Fisher Family 
d. Tiscareño Family 
e. Young & Roberts Family 

 
5. Our new marching band uniforms are still on track to be ready for the 2021-2022 season! We have a very 

exciting upcoming fundraiser to launch our efforts towards this purchase. Info coming soon. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


